
















From: Pollack, Ann <APollack@research.ucla.edu>  

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 2:08 PM 

To: Enstrom, James E. <jenstrom@ucla.edu> 

Cc: Modlin, Claudia <cmodlin@research.ucla.edu> 

Subject: Meeting Follow up  

 

Dear Dr. Enstrom:  

 

Thank you for meeting with Claudia Modlin, Assistant Director, Office of Research Policy and 

Compliance, Michael Greer, President of the American Freedom Alliance, and me on Monday, 

September 12, 2016.  During our meeting, you asked that I speak with Interim Vice Chancellor 

Ann Karagozian about what you termed the “scientific and research integrity of Michael Jerrett” 

as described in your letter of February 17, 2015, to James S. Economou.  I have briefed Vice 

Chancellor Karagozian on our meeting and have also provided her with copies of the documents 

that you delivered on the afternoon of September 12th. 

 

The documents that you delivered included an annotated copy of the August 15, 2014, letter to 

Chancellor Gene Block from Lee Brown and Norman Brown, and a copy of a referenced August 

6, 2013, blog posting.  Also included was a copy of an August 14, 2016, letter that you sent to Jo 

Kay Chan Ghosh at the South Coast Air Quality Management District.  As you know, the prior 

2013, 2014, and 2015, correspondence regarding Michael Jerrett have been previously reviewed, 

and a determination was made pursuant to UCLA Policy 993 that a specific and credible 

allegation of research misconduct had not been made.  The annotations provided this week have 

now also been reviewed under the same standard. 

 

Research integrity is of the utmost importance to UCLA, and we appreciate you bringing these 

matters to our attention.  At this time, however, UCLA does not require further information.  

Additionally, while I appreciate your desire to meet with Vice Chancellor Karagozian, our office 

already provided a meeting for you on these matters on September 12, 2016, and the Vice 

Chancellor’s schedule does not allow for a further meeting.  Thank you for your concern and 

your attention to these matters.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ann Pollack   

 
 

Ann Pollack 
Assistant Vice Chancellor – Research  
UCLA 
11100 Kinross Avenue, Suite 340 
Los Angeles, California 90095-1406 
Tel:  310-794-0387 
Fax: 310-943-1981 
e-mail: apollack@research.ucla.edu  
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